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April 17, 2020 – News Release (Justin Kiel – Westville Indicator, Amanda Burge – LP Herald-Argus, Adam Parkhouse – MC News-

Dispatch, cindy.kimmel@NWI.com) 

 

School Board Meeting:  The MSD of New Durham Township School Board will meet in Work Session on 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. via Zoom. 

This is a Work Session for Board Members, and there will be no opportunity for public comment.  Anyone from 

the public who wishes to watch the meeting via Zoom should email Sandra Wood at swood@westville.k12.in.us 

by noon on the day of the meeting. 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

2. Roll Call 

3. Update and Discussion of Construction Project planned for Summer 2020 

5. Adjournment                        

           Regular Meeting 5/13/2020                                                                                             

 

The Board’s meeting site is fully accessible to all persons. Any person requiring further accommodation should contact 

the Superintendent with the School Corporation’s administrative office at 219-785-2239. 
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